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	NPRR Number
	155
	NPRR Title
	Clarification of Authorized Representative

	
	

	Date
	November 11, 2008

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Stacy Bridges on behalf of the Transition Plan Task Force (TPTF)

	E-mail Address
	sbridges@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	(512) 248-6709

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


	Overall Market Benefit
	

	Overall Market Impact
	

	Consumer Impact
	


On October 27, 2008, TPTF discussed NPRR155, Clarification of Authorized Representative.

TPTF requested that the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) resend NPRR155 to TPTF for consideration once PRS finalizes its revisions.  TPTF also requested deferring the assignment of an essentiality status until after the companion PRR778, Clarification of Authorized Representative, is approved by the ERCOT Board of Directors.   

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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